## **Justice Sub-Committee on Policing**

## **ICT** provision

## Letter from the Convener to DCC Neil Richardson

Thank you for your response to my letter of 31 January seeking further clarity on ICT related projects. The Sub-Committee considered this response at its meeting 20 February and agreed to write to you again as the clarity requested in relation to the i-6 project was not contained in your most recent response.

Specifically, the Sub-Committee would like to know whether or not the i-6 programme is currently progressing on time and on budget. In addition, the Sub-Committee requests further information in relation to the agreed timescales. I would be grateful if you could provide a timeline for the i6 programme including key milestones and whether or not these milestones were met.

We would welcome a response to this letter by 28 February 2014 in advance of your appearance before the Sub-Committee on 6 March.

Christine Grahame MSP Convener, Justice Sub-Committee on Policing 21 February 2014